
 

 

 

 

Ms. Cindy Weiland 

Executive Director 

Joint Review Committee on Education in Diagnostic Medical Sonography 

6021 University Boulevard 

Suite 500  

Ellicott City, MD 21043 

RE:   Endorsement of revised 2016 National Education Curriculum 

 

Dear Ms. Weiland: 

 

On behalf of our 5200+ members, the Society for Vascular Ultrasound endorses the revised 2016 National 

Education Curriculum.   As active participants in the review process, we can attest that the final NEC product 

reflects current technology and knowledge required of an entry level sonographer.  In addition, we welcome the 

formatting changes to make the NEC more user friendly. 

 

SVU is proud of our long standing affiliation with JRC-DMS, and we will continue to avidly support your high 

standards, thorough review processes, and intersocietal approach. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
James Wilkinson, MA CAE 

Executive Director  


